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  GE Healthcare
URGENT MEDICAL DEVICE CORRECTION   9900 Innovation Drive

    Wauwatosa, WI 53226 
    USA

<Date of Letter Deployment>                  GEHC Ref# 12246

To:  Hospital Administrators/Risk Managers
         Managers of Radiology/Cardiology
         Radiologists/Cardiologists

RE:   Discovery IGS 730 & Discovery IGS 740 systems - Potential loss of imaging during an Interventional procedure.

GE Healthcare has recently become aware of a potential safety issue related to a non-recoverable loss of image acquisition. Please 
ensure that all potential users in your facility are made aware of this safety notification and the recommended actions.

Please be assured that maintaining a high level of safety and quality is our highest priority. If you have any questions, please contact 
us immediately per the contact information above.

Sincerely,                       

                                                                                     

James W. Dennison Jeff Hersh, M.D.
Vice President - Quality & Regulatory Chief Medical Officer
GE Healthcare                                               GE Healthcare

Rendered PDF File  Page 2 of 2 DOC1836554, Rev:1
R

el
ea

se
d


	ElectronicSignatureInfo_Released.html
	fileName0.docx



